Malden School Committee Budget Subcommittee Meeting March 6, 2017

Mr. Iovino:

- Still don't have a number from the mayor.
- Budget priorities for upcoming school year, or the following year.
- One is in-district Horace Mann Charter School.
- MTA has a representative that works on that.
- Dr. Grandson has started researching the cost.
- Reasoning is that we need to be more competitive with other schools.
- Long waiting list for charter schools we should offer that to families of Malden.
- Also need to offer another Gifted and Talented program. Cut down on need for transportation.

Superintendent has a meeting with Mayor and budget team on Wednesday.

Dr. Grandson would like Lenny and John to meet with that team as well.

We were cited in a recent review by DESE for too many cuts.